Ambulance Service, Inc.
Expert Care ina Heartbeat

November 20, 2015

Deer Members of the Gold Cross Ambulance Regional Consortium,

Gold Gross will hold an end of year consortium meeting on December 10, 2015 at 6:00 pm. The
meeting will be at the Waupaca City Hall/Library building in the Library Meeting Room A,
located in the basement. It would be most helpful to our discussion if both your municipality’s
representative and his/her alternate can attend the meeting.

During the meeting, we will address key items for our work together in 2016, including:

e  Welcome of new members to the consortium

e Discussion of important topics consortium members would like to see as standing agenda
items for our regularly scheduled meetings

e Confirmation of the 2016 subsidy rate

e Schedule of meeting dates and locations for 2016

If you’re not able to attend the meeting, please send me your representative’s contact information
and any items you would like added to the agenda.

Thank you for your partnership in delivering the best EMS care to your community. We at Gold
Cross look forward to building strong relationships with you and your communities, and to
serving them together.

Sincerely,

Dave Rae

Director of Operations
1055 Wittmann Drive
Menasha, Wisconsin 54952
Tel: 920-967-6064

Cell 920-850-9774
drae@goldcross.org
www.goldcross.org
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